
Click	here	to	adopt
Selkie

Say	Hello	to
'Selkie'
Our	first	pup	of	the
season	has	been
named	at	last,	thanks
to	our	raffle	winner!
Say	hello	to
‘Selkie',	who	kicks	off
this	year's	new	name
theme:	Irish	Myths
and
Legends!	Although
Selkie	was	born	tiny
and	premature,	she	has
proven	to	be	a	little
fighter	and	is
progressing
swimmingly	in	care.
She	is	now	available	for
adoption,	so	if	you'd
like	to	follow	and
support	her	rehab
journey	click	the	link
below!

Watch	last	years
pup	shower	here!

Virtual	Pup
Shower
Common	Seal	Pupping
season	is	fully	in	swing,
with	our	ICU	getting
busier	by	the	day!	Join
us	next	week	for	a
livestream	event	to
meet	Selkie	and	the
other	adorable	rescued
pups	during	our
Annual	Pup	Shower!
The	event	will	be	held
live	on	the	8th	of	July,
at	4pm	on	Facebook
and	Instagram,	and
4:30pm	on	Tiktok
(Irish	time).	We'll	see
you	there!

Watch	Flapper
Skate's	Release

Back	to	the	Big
Blue!
Over	the	past	few
weeks	we	proudly	said
farewell	to	the	last	of
our	seals	from	the
previous	season.	We
said	goodbye	to
Flapper	Skate,	Tope,
Honey,	Great
Crested	Newt,	Aye-
Aye	and	Chough!	A
big	thank	you	to
everyone	who
supported	them
through	their	journey,
from	adopters	to
rescuers	and
transporters.	We're	so
proud	to	see	how	far
they	came	with	your
help,	and	wish	them	the
best	of	luck	out	in	the
wild!

Stellar	Seal	of	the	Month
Our	 Stellar	 Seal	 of	 the	 Month	 is
our	 only	 Grey	 Seal	 at	 the	 moment,
Cu	 Chulainn!	 As	 Grey	 Seals	 are
typically	 rescued	 	 during	 the	 winter
months,	when	 they're	 first	born,	 this
8-month-old	 male	 surprised	 us	 all
when	he	was	 reported	 to	our	 rescue
hotline	in	early	June!
	

Cheeky	Seal	of	the	Month
Our	Cheeky	Seal	of	the	Month	was
an	 easy	 choice	 this	 time;	 Selkie!
Despite	 her	 miniature	 size,	 she	 has
proven	 to	 have	 BIG	 of	 personality!
She	 is	 not	 afraid	 to	 challenge	 our
animal	 care	 team	 during	 feed-time
with	attempts	to	snap	at	us..	despite
only	 having	 one	 tooth	 so	 far!	 She's
always	 alert	 and	 likes	 to	 vocalize	 at

June	Pupdate

Stellar	Seal	and	Cheeky	Seal	of	the	Month

https://www.sealrescueireland.org/product/adopt/
https://fb.watch/dQeKpwlVN-/
https://fb.watch/dXZQtLKVVa/


When	 first	 reported,	 he	 was	 in	 a
terrible	 state,	 extremely	 thin,
lethargic,	 and	 suffering	 from	 mouth
injuries	 and	 A	 LOT	 of	 parasites.	 We
were	 extremely	 worried	 for	 him	 and
prepared	ourselves	for	the	worst.	But
since	 his	 treatment	 began	 he
surprised	 us	 all	 by	 regaining	 his
strength	 so	 quickly,	 and	 getting
stronger	 by	 the	 day!	 Cu	 Chulainn	 is
named	 after	 one	 of	 Ireland’s	 most
renowned	 warrior	 heroes,	 and	 we
believe	he	is	living	up	to	the	tales	of
strength	 of	 his	 namesake.	 We	 hope
this	trend	continues	and	we'll	be	able
to	 return	him	 to	 the	 sea	 soon!	Keep
an	eye	on	our	social	media	pages	for
updates!

us	as	well.
	
Her	 feisty	 spirit	 gives	 us	 all	 hope
that,	although	she	had	a	challenging
start	to	life,	she's	determined	to	take
on	the	world.	We	hope	she	continues
to	 progress	 through	 rehabilitation
and	will	soon	graduate	to	the	kennels
where	 she	 can	 stretch	 her	 flippers
and	find	new	mischief	to	get	into!

Make	a	start	on	your	Summer	holiday	plans!	We
offer	a	range	of	activities	at	our	Seal	Rescue
Centre	in	Courtown,	Co	Wexford,	to	suit	all	types
of	visitors.	From	our	family-friendly	30-Minute
Guided	Tour	(available	daily	from	mid-July)	to
our	immersive	1-hour	Seal	Feed	and
Enrichment	Experience	(see	our	website	for
availability).	For	those	looking	for	even	more
adventure,	check	out	our	3-Hour	'Rescuer	For	A
Day'	Experience	and	join	us	behind	the	scenes
and	get	the	chance	to	work	alongside	our	animal
care	team!	
	
Visit	our	website	at	the	link	below	to	find	out
more	and	view	availability.	Summer	fills	up	fast
so	book	early	to	avoid	disappointment!

Book	now!

Come	Visit	the	Seals	this
Summer!

Click	here	to	vote	for	us!

Last	Chance	to	Vote	for
SRI!	
SRI	has	the	chance	to	be	one	of
PayPal's	chosen	charities	for	the
2022	Giving	Fund...	but	we	need	your
help!	Please	vote	for	SRI	as	your
favourite	charity,	at	the	link	below,
before	tomorrow's	deadline.	The	top
four	charities	will	be	featured	on
Paypal's	'Give	at	Checkout'	for
the	whole	month	of	August	and
could	receive	up	to	€15,000	in
matched	donations!	It's	free	to	vote,
only	takes	one	minute,	and	the	last
chance	to	vote	is	Thursday,	30th
of	June.	Help	us	to	continue	helping
seals	with	a	click	of	the	button
below! Email	us

for	more	information	

Corporate	Volunteer	Days
We	have	loved	welcoming	corporate
groups	back	to	our	centre	once	again
in	recent	months!	If	you're	looking
for	a	unique	and	exciting	team-
building	experience	for	your
corporate	group,	SRI	has	the	perfect
opportunity	to	get	'hands	on'	while
making	a	real-world	impact	to
protect	wildlife.	Your	day	will	include
an	engaging	presentation,	behind	the
scenes	tour,	and	the	opportunity	to
take	part	in	a	variety	of	hospital
tasks	from	animal	care,	to
maintenance,	habitat	restoration,	or
litter	picks.	
	
Get	in	contact	with	us	today	at
events@sealrescueireland.org	to
schedule	a	great	day	out	of	the	office
for	your	team	to	meet	the	seals!
	
	

https://www.sealrescueireland.org/visit-us/


Melanie	Croce
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Seal	Rescue	Ireland
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